
 
 

       September 16, 2011 

 

 

  

Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 

Secretary 

New York State Dept. of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

 This filing is being made on behalf of the Municipal Commission of Boonville 

(“Municipal Commission”) to revise certain rates and charges to customers served under its S.C. 

No. 1 Residential Service Classification and to increase its base purchased power costs as 

applicable to all service classifications.   This filing supplement a previously filing made on 

February 9, 2011 and contains changes to the tariffs which the Municipal Commission believes 

to be acceptable to the Staff of the Department of Public Serivce.  

 

 Should you have any questions regarding the filing please contact me at (518) 452-2585. 

      

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      For Municipal Commission of Boonville 

  
  

      _____________________________________  

      Frank W. Radigan 
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